


March 12, 2020

Dear Family,

As imitators of Christ and followers of the scripture, we can not give up meeting the needs of those around us even though church activities have been temporarily suspended. We will continue to serve those around us, both inside the family of believers and outside as the Bible calls us to.

Stand up in the presence of the aged, show respect for the elderly and revere your God. I am the Lord
Leviticus 19:32

The church is specifically reaching out to you as a mature member of the congregation to consider the precautions suggested by health officials and practice the prescribed “social distancing.”  [Learn more about higher risk individuals at the CDC website.] With those precautions in place, as a congregation we want to make sure you are safe and well cared for. We are offering for service be provided such as grocery shopping, pharmacy pick-up, etc. so that you can reduce your risk of infection by being in large crowded areas. If you would like to take advantage of these opportunities, please contact Rob at (330) 518-6691 or your Bible Talk Leader so they can let you know how it works. 
Please, seriously consider this offer to assist with these activities. We want you to be safe and consider your health and well-being above all else by allowing the church to serve you in this way.

In Christ,
The Akron-Canton Church of Christ Leadership Team
	Rob & Shanika Cochran
	Chris & Jenna Crepage
	Tim & Alecia Ross
	Brian & Charlotta Wriston
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